
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Please vote 'NO' on HB 3031 and SB 947.  We love our employees. We want to provide them with more 
benefits and we do, when and as we can.  These bills will put our small company out of business and 
leave our clients hanging.  We are simply not able to do more and would never be able to support 
programs like these.  Please, please vote 'NO' on HB 3031 and SB 947.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CR Hilsenbeck 
12707 NE Halsey St 
Portland, OR 97230 
chilsenbeck@tbcinfo.com 
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